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URGENT ANNOUNCEMENT TO STAFF AND STUDENTS 

 

Dear Staff and Students, 

 

This is to inform you that the VUT Council, during its Quarter 4 meeting held on Thursday, 
28 November 2024, has approved the dates for the Special Examinations as part of the 
approval of the meetings and academic calendar. The examinations will take place on 16-
17 January 2025. 

 

We urge all final year students who have one outstanding module to complete their 
qualification to contact their respective academic Head of Department (HOD) in their faculties 
to confirm their eligibility to write the Special Examinations. It is imperative that students 
verify their approval status by close of business on Thursday, 9 January 2025. 

 

Please take this matter seriously and ensure you are prepared and informed accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important announcement. 

 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

 


